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The Sanibel Island Fishing Club 

PO Box 989 ♦ Sanibel, FL  33957 

 

June 2024 Newsletter 

Presidents Corner 

   
Hello, 
 
Whether you are staying 
in Sanibel for the 
summer or in your home 
away from home, I hope 
you are fishing! We 
would love to hear what 
you are up to fishing 
wise. 
 
The Board is working on 
planning meetings, 
speakers and outings for 
our season beginning in 
October. We welcome 
your suggestions and 
feedback. Think of who 
you might bring to a 
meeting next year or 
better yet, get them to 
join our club. 
 
Congratulations to our 
Angler and Captain of 
the Year! 
 
You can always email me 
at: 
 ftuttdps@gmail.com 
 
Frances 
 

 
 
  

Next Monthly Meeting 
 
WHEN:    Tuesday October 8, 2024 
WHERE:   Sanibel Community House    
TIME:       6:30pm Pizza - 7:00pm Meeting 

 

See you in the Fall! 

 
Simon Tutt is our Angler of the 
Year! Bob Stern is our Captain 
of the Year! 
 
Simon finished as the top angler in two of 
our outings this season. Chet Mohr 
finished first in our January, the first 
tournament since Hurricane Ian. Jerry 
Vadnais finished first in the March 
dartboard. Simon had good results in all 
the Outings and was amongst the leaders 
in each event. Congratulations to Simon 
on a great season. 
 
Simon Tutt- Angler of the Year 2023-2024 

 
 

Next Club Outing 
November 16, 2024 
 

2023-2024 Angler of the 
Year Standings after our 
April 2024 Inshore Slam 

Outing 
Simon Tutt 369 

Jerry Vadnais 334.5 

Frances Tutt 295 

Bob Stern 289 

Roger King 232 

Bob McKneaney 228.5 

David Gurney 174 

David Lewis 171 
Andrea Dankenbrink               159.5 

 
For complete listing of Angler and 
Captain of the Year standings, 
check our website: 
http://www.sanibelislandfishingclu
b.com/ 

 
2023-2024 Captain of the Year 
Standings after the April 2024 

Inshore Slam  
Bob Stern 77 

David Lewis 71 

Roger King 59 

Chuck Bye 52 

 
Bob Stern’s boat came in first 
place in two of our outings this 
season. Roger King also won 
two times. Roger was unable to 
attend one of the outings which  
would have made the 
competition very interesting. 
Obviously, Bob had another 
great year as captain. Bob also 
came in fourth place in the 
Angler of the year standings. 
Congratulations to Bob for an 
outstanding season. 
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